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Nikki Cooper

From: stuart macmillan 
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 4:01 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Question for Council re: Proposed Transit Cuts

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
As we prepare to reopen Whistler  
 
Tourism is the lifeblood of Whistler, and with it hospitality. The hospitality sector was hit hard by covid-19 and 
as restaurants transition to the new reality they are reliant on their employees to assist in the rebuild.  Hospitality 
workers finish work late and many here in Whistler rely on public transit to get them home safely at night in a 
town that stretches from Cheakamus to Emerald. How should they get home? 
 
Best,  
Stuart Macmillan 
E101 1400 Alta Lake Rd, Whistler, BC V8E0G9 


